Village of Peoria Heights
Community Meeting
September 12, 2019

The meeting began at 6:00 p.m.

Upon reviewing attendees, the following Trustees were present: Beth Khazzam, Jeff Goett, and Sarah
DeVore Others present included Mayor Michael Phelan, Clerk Stephanie Turner, Deputy Chief of Police
Chris Ahart, Housing Inspector Shane Murphy, Fire Chief Greg Walters, and Superintendent of Streets
Michael Casey.

Mayor Phelan thanked approximately twenty-five residents of the Village for coming and opened the
meeting to questions, comments, and discussion.

There was a discussion of general Village business including topics such as TIF financing, the Village’s 18-
19FY budget surplus, the future of economic development in Peoria Heights, code enforcement
procedures, street repairs, cooperating with the City along Village boundaries, and the Village’s
newsletter.

After no more questions were posed, Mayor Phelan thanked the attendees for the discussion and
concluded the meeting at 8:30 pm.

Michael Phelan, Mayor Stephanie Turner, Village Clerk



